
April 5, 2022  

 

Reserve Your Seats Now for the St. Louis Media Hall of Fame Induction Dinner on Sat., June 4:  
Veteran Broadcaster & STL Media Hall of Fame Member Betsey Bruce to Emcee Ceremony 

Dear Friends: 

You’re invited to join us for our annual St. Louis Media History Foundation Hall of Fame (HOF) Induction 
Ceremony on Saturday, June 4 at The Last Hotel, 1501 Washington Ave., St. Louis, MO, 63103.  Doors 
open at 5:30 pm for the reception and silent auction, followed by dinner at 6:30 pm and induction 
ceremony starting at 6:45 pm. 

Please come help us celebrate the career accomplishments and lasting contributions of this year’s HOF  
inductees:  (Television) Dennis Riggs, Cleophus Robinson, Jim Rothschild and Amy Shaw; (Print) 
William Freivogel, Harry Levins, Elmer Simms Campbell, Harry Martin, Jack Rice, Charlie Ross and 
Herbert B. Swope; (Radio) Carol Daniel and William E. Woods; (Advertising/PR) CORE (founded by 
J.C. Dillon, Marc Kempter, Eric Tilford and Keith Tilford), Bill Durham, Charles “Bud” Hodgson and R.E. 
“Ray” Krings.   

Purchase your seats now at Saint Louis Media History Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony and Dinner 
Tickets, Sat, Jun 4, 2022 at 5:30 PM | Eventbrite.  Seats are $100 each, or tables of 10 for $1,000, which 
includes dinner, the ceremony, silent auction, and cash bar.  Sponsor tables and sponsorships are also 
available at this link.  Optional valet parking is available for $20 (pay at the hotel), or street and surface lot 
parking is nearby.  Seats must be purchased by May 20; to request a special vegetarian or gluten-free 
meal, email bill.salzman@purina.nestle.com by May 20.  Veteran broadcaster Betsey Bruce will Emcee. 

If you or your guests are interested, discounted hotel rooms are available at the venue, The Last Hotel, 
1501 Washington Ave., 63103, https://thelasthotelstl.com with the corporate rate access code b505977.   

All proceeds from this event go to support the work of the St. Louis Media History Foundation to collect, 
preserve, archive and inform the public about the history and lasting impact of St. Louis media.   

If you have any questions, or if we can be helpful in any way, please let us know.  We greatly appreciate 
your support, and we look forward to celebrating this memorable evening together with you! 

Sincerely,  

     

Bill Salzman,      Frank Absher, 

STLMHF Board President     STLMHF Founder/Executive Director  
bill.salzman@purina.nestle.com    fabsher@swbell.net  
 
P.S.  Please save the date for our first-ever Trivia Night fundraiser on Sat., Sept. 24! 
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